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Andrea Gyger

From: Dan Bidstrup 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 5:48 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: internet voting

Dear Sir, 

     Please desist from efforts to implement internet voting.  It is too vulnerable to hacking and 

manipulation.  Paper ballots, optically scanned are the most secure way to vote. 

Thank you, 

Dan Bidstrup 




